
Welcome to another KS1 newsletter.  If you have any ideas of what you would like 
to see in future newsletters just let one of your teachers know. 

Joke of the week!  

What is the best day to 
go to the beach? 

Answer at the bottom of the page. 

Answer: SUN-day 

All of the KS1 teachers have been in school 
this week. They have been welcoming back 
some of the children in year 1 and teaching 

the key worker children.  

Everyone in school have been staying safe 
by keeping apart and staying in their 

‘bubbles’.  

Week 6 

 

 

Who can you spot in the year 2 
key worker bubble on Wednesday?  

 



Time for our weekly news and updates. 

Remember to send us your photos, you may find yourself on the next newsletter! 

All of the KS1 staff have enjoyed seeing those of you 
who have been in school this week and it’s always great to 

receive photos of what you have been up to at home :)   

Seren and Maisie have made 
worry dolls. What a fab idea 

to help share worries and 
support each other. Well 

done girls!  

Amazing effort from Neave, who has 
been completing many different ac-
tivities at home. She has also been 
awarded 3 badges from beavers since 
lockdown started. Well done Neave!  

As well as com-
pleting her home 
learning tasks, 
Eryn has been on 
a journey to spot 
some dinosaurs! 
Keep up the 
amazing effort at 
home Eryn!  

Ines has been riding 
her bike and enjoying 
the glorious sunshine. 
Well done Ines! 

Edith has also been enjoying 
the lovely weather. She has 
been paddle boarding! This 
looks like great fun Edith.  

Summer has been 
enjoying spending 
time with her gor-
geous dog!. She has 
also been practising 
her times tables too! 
Well done Summer  


